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November 18, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of Kindergarten and Grade 1 Students, 
 
The Technology Department is currently setting up Chromebooks for students in 
Kindergarten and Grade 1. If your child does not currently have a District assigned 
Chromebook, he or she will be receiving one for use in school and at home in the coming 
weeks. If you have not already completed a Chromebook agreement, please do so and send 
it into your child’s school to the attention of the Computer Aide. You can find a copy of the 
agreement on the ​District website here​.  
 
Students that are attending school in-person will receive the Chromebook in class. Students 
on remote learning will be contacted to arrange for a time that the Chromebook can be 
picked up from school.  
 
If you are in need of technical support after you receive the Chromebook, please use our 
Student Technology Help Desk linked on all school websites or ​by clicking here​. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
David Gee 
Director of Technology 
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